
Classroom News   
Class Name: Cardiff          Term : Summer 1  2022 

What we have been learning: Some photos of  

our learning 
This term our topic has been ‘What’s on your 

plate?’ Our story has been ‘The Very Hungry 

Caterpillar. We have explored the sensory story 

and linked our English learning to the story too.  

In cooking we have explored lots of different 

fruit and even made fruit kebabs. We have 

planted seeds for broad bean and sunflowers.  

In Maths we have begun to explore collections 

of objects including coins. We have sorted 

coins and some of us have learnt to recognise 

individual coins and even hand over coins in a 

play snack shop.  

We have had lots of new experiences this term 

including Rebound, on the trampoline and 

visiting our woodland area with Tiverton Class. 

It was wonderful to see everyone interacting 

with the older students from Tiverton. The mud 

kitchen was a huge hit too! Everyone has 

worked hard on the trampoline and listening to 

instructions about when to bounce and stop.  

Magic moments-  

Jessica has been a star at choir and has 

enjoyed joining in with all the songs.  

Tom made Charles’s term by giving him some 

amazing interaction and eye contact in music.   

James D has been exploring fruit and really 

enjoyed eating the watermelon.  

Josh has been holding and sniffing fruit.  

Eric absolutely loved the mud kitchen in the 

woods. He made some brilliant mud pies.  

Sonny enjoyed interacting with the older pupils 

from Tiverton including getting them to help 

him up the bank.  

Dates to remember- 

Term ends- Friday 27th May 

Term begins – Monday 6th June  

 

 


